
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
Tuesday, August 4, 2020 from 6 to 9 p.m. 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
Uptown Planners: September 1, 2020, 6 to 9 p.m. TBD 
 
 

 
Note: All times indicated are only estimates. Anyone who requires an alternative format of this agenda or has 
special access should contact the board chair at least three days prior to the meeting. For questions or concerns, 
contact Soheil Nakhshab, Chair at 858-692-6101 or UptownPlannersChair@nddinc.net. Uptown Planners is the City’s 
recognized advisory community planning group for the Uptown Community Planning Area. Visit 
www.uptownplanners.org for more information. 
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